
Summer Fair  Thank you so much to the PTFA and all the parents, children and staff who 
helped make our fair such a success!  It was such a lovely evening and so nice to be 
altogether after so long!  

Sports Afternoon  We will be holding our sports afternoon tomorrow at the Max 
Pullen Playing Fields in Dacre Banks.  We will start promptly at 1.30pm so if you are 
coming to watch, please make sure you are there in good time.  Please can spectators 
sit along the wall side facing into the field as we have done in previous years?  At the 
end of the afternoon, parents who are there can take their children home and we will 
bring the remaining children back to school.  Thank you.  

Bikeability  Well done to 3 of our Year 6 children who completed their Level 1 and 2 
Bikeability Training last week.  Dave the trainer, said they were really impressive and 
very polite!  

Forthcoming Events  Please can you make sure that you have logged onto Parentpay 
to pay for and give consent for our forthcoming trips to Dallowgill (Class 3 - consent 
only) and Harewood House (whole school - consent and payment)  Thank you.  
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28 June - Sports 
afternoon 

29 June - New starter 
morning until 12.pm 

5 July - Class 3 to 
Dallowgill 

6 - 8 July - Year 5 and 6 
to Manchester  

6 July - FGB 

7 July - New starter 
morning until 1.30pm 

12 July - Theatre Club 
performance at 
Harrogate Theatre 

Pre School - Our theme 
this half term is: ‘Let’s 

go on Safari’’ 

Reception and Year 1 - Our 
theme this half term is: 

‘Let’s go on Safari’ 

Year 2 and 3 - Our 
theme this half term 
is: ‘Riotous Royalty’ 

Year 4, 5 and 6 - Our 
theme this half term is: 

‘Trade and Economics’ 



New Starter Mornings  We are looking forward to welcoming our new Reception starter children into school 
this Wednesday (until 12pm) and next Thursday (7th July) until 1.30pm.  During these mornings all the 
children move to their respective classes from September 2022 and spend the morning within the new class 
structures.  Next year, the children will be taught as follows: 

Class 1 (Reception and Year 1 - 16 children) taught by Miss Barnes;  Class 2 (Year 2, 3 and 4 - 28 children) 
taught by Miss Cameron;  Class 3 (Year 5 and 6 - 25 children) taught by Mr Corner. 

Theatre Club  Those parents of children who have been taking part in Theatre Club will have received letters 
last week inviting you to attend the performance at Harrogate Theatre on Tuesday 12th July.  Please can you 
let the school office know if you are planning on attending by returning the slip that was on the bottom of the 
letter?  The children will need to be collected from the theatre as there will no transport back to 
Summerbridge. Thank you. 

And finally…last week we had a visit from the library service who promoted the Summer Reading Challenge.  
See below:


